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Pianning Board,

I was made aware of this issue by one of my neighbors, Steve Costa. | am a homeowner in the Windward Pines
development. Apparently, the original approval for the Windward Pines development stated: “The Bay Pointe Club, LLC
shall provide at least one sidewalk which confarms {o the Rules and regulations of the Planning Board on each street and
the sidewalk on Bay Pointe Drive shall cannect to the public sidewalk on Onset Avenue.”

My wife and | frequently walk down Bay Point Prive out to Onset Ave. and then down to the Village. | feel that a sidewalk
connecting the section of Bay Point where the homes are fo Onset Ave would provide a much safer route as today we have
to walk on the street. | fully suppert Steve Costa in the attached letter.

Please include my email as part of the public record
Thank you for your consideration,
Tony Secinaro

2 jetty Court
Onset
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